
CHIEF OF NAVAL AIR TRAINING

19 February 1988

Dear Dr. and Mrs. Garcia,

At eight o'clock in the evening on Thursday, 3 March1988, the United States Marine Corps Battle Color Ceremonywill be performed at the Tuloso-Midway Rand Morgan HighSchool Stadium at 2653 McKenzie Road here in Corpus Christi.
As you may recall, they performed for us last yearin Corpus Christi in the unique display of military pageantryfor which they are noted. Units within the group continueto perform frequently in White House ceremonies honoringforeign officials. The U. S. Marine Drum and Bugle Corps,the Silent Drill Platoon and the Marine Corps Color Guardgive a sterling performance which everyone should have theopportunity to see at least once.

I would be honored to have you attend this mostimpressive ceremony as my personal guests. Upon arrivalat the stadium, you will be met and escorted to reservedseating.

If you are able to attend, please contact Mrs. JoMcKenzie at 939-2672.

Sincerely,

DAVID R. MORRIS
Rear Admiral
U.S. Navy

Dr. and Mrs. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 ~
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